
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 19, 2019 

Hello Forsyth Road Families: 
 
Please feel welcome to fully participate in your children's education and work in partnership 
with the school to provide support for success. It is always nice to see parents at the school 
supporting field trips, volunteering in classes, and attending events.  
 
Please be reminded of the upcoming events that we would like to invite parents to attend: 
 

Terry Fox Run - Friday, September 20 (1pm) 

Terry Fox Run - We are encouraging students to contribute to the Terry Fox Foundation by 

bringing a "Toonie for Terry." We will be meeting in the gym at 1:00 pm for our kick-off 

assembly before heading outside for our school run. 

 

School Photo Day - Thursday, September 26  

 

Open House - Thursday, September 26 (5:30-6:30PM) 

Parents are invited to the school to meet their children's teachers. Students are welcome to 

attend with parents to make the introductions. After meeting your child’s teacher please feel 

free to join us in the gym for coffee and a treat. 

 

Orange Shirt Day - Friday, September 27 

Please wear Orange to school on Friday, September 27th to recognize and promote, “Every Child 

Matters. Orange shirt day is a commitment to raise awareness of the residential school 

experience and to ensure that every child matters as we focus on our hope for a better future 

in which children are empowered to help each other. 

Non-Instructional Day - Monday, September 30  

No School for students 

 

We look forward to working in partnership with families to support the success of our students 

at Forsyth Road. 

 

Jane Forbes 

Principal, Forsyth Road Elementary 
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